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Good Morning,

The following communication pertaining to the Planning Commission meeting, has been received for
your review and consideration. 

Kind Regards,

Diana Salas |Support Staff
Clerk of the Council Office | 20 Civic Center Plaza | Santa Ana, CA 92701
714-647-6520 | dsalas@santa-ana.org

www.santa-ana.org

www.ocvote.com

This e-mail (and attachments, if any) may be subject to the California Public Records Act,  and as such, may, therefore, be
subject to public disclosure unless otherwise exempt under the Act.

Effective March 19, 2020, Gavin Newsom, Governor of the State of California, ordered
all individuals living in the State of California to stay home or at their place of
residence, in response to the global COVID-19 outbreak. City operations are limited
to essential staff. Due to these emergency circumstances, the City’s response to
your Public Records Act request will be delayed. Thank you for your patience in
these unprecedented times
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    My name is Vanessa Carasa and I live in Merediith Parkwood.  I am in opposition of May
26th hearing regarding the proposed gas station on Tustin and Santa Clara.  Unfortunately, due
to the Covid-19 pandemic I was not aware that this proposal was being discussed.  I have lived
in the neighborhood for 10 years and my children are alumni of Plumfield Preschool next to
the proposed gas station.  
    A gas station next to 2-5 years olds is not healthy nor safe.  The children play outside and
have class instruction outside often.  To have such little children be exposed to the fumes of
gasoline is irresponsible and dangerous!  Inhalation of gases are especially harmful to children
with growing lungs.  
   In addition, traffic, adjacent to, children being dropped off can pose a safety risk.  Loud cars,
coming in and out all day can also be a major distraction to learning minds. 
      I know many people in this neighbor have used, or still use, Plumfield as the first learning
academy for their children.  It would be very unfortunate for such a great business be
jeopardized.  
   Again, I am sorry I was not able to comment on this during the hearing earlier as the Covid
19 Pandemic has impacted myself ( and others in opposition) to be unaware of this proposal.
 Please take my comments in to consideration.  I can be reached for additional comment at
(714) 469-5439. 
 
Vanessa Carasa 
Meredith Parkwood 
     


